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Ezeanyim, Richard, EMNRD 

From: JamesBruc@aol.com 

Sent: Friday, December 01, 2006 9:06 AM 

To: Ezeanyim, Richard, EMNRD 

Subject: Case Nos. 13824 and 13825 (Pride Energy) 

Richard: As I said on my voice mail, these two cases should be continued to Dec. 13th. All I need to do at that 
time is present my publication affidavit. 

The Devon Enrergy Case (13800) does need to be continued to Jan. 4th. 

Thanks. 

Jim Bruce 

12/1/2006 


